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BIS- BHAVANS celebrated the Graduation Day of KIndergarteners on its premises. The ceremony began with an invocation dance followed by speech by Principal Saji Jacob. The kindergarteners flawlessly compered the entire show under the guidance of the teachers. The celebration witnessed the joy and pride as the children spoke about their 
journey in kindergarten. The students were felicitated with the certificates for sports day, story writing, Show and Tell and Poem Recitation. The ceremony ended with vote of thanks by the Principal to the parents and BIS fraternity. School directors Himansu Verma and Ritu Verma congratulated the graduates and wished them good luck in 
their further journey.

The British Senior Section of Al Noor International School conducted the Spelling Bee Competition on 19th February 2019.  The words challenged the contestants’ ability to spell. After four rounds, Areeb Ullah Khan of 8N emerged as the winner and Hamad Mustafa  of 8F as the runner up of grade 8. Shakila Nisal of Grade 9E was the winner and  
Noor Shahed 9E as the runner up of grade 9. Shakila Nisal has been a winner of the Spelling Bee competition for three consecutive years. The School Director, Dr Muhammad Mashood and the school Principal Mr Amin Mohamed Ahmed Heliwa handed over the trophies to the winners and certificates to the participants. Also present were the 
members of the school QA department, Head Teachers, Coordinators of the various sections and the senior section students.

Rotary club of Sulmaniya held a regular lunch meeting at the Golden Tulip Hotel. Guest speakers were Ahmed Al Sharaf and Natalie Young from Raptor Rehab Bahrain who spoke about “Owl and Bird of Prey Rehabilitation”. They brought an ambassador owl named Pipa who was the special attraction at the event.

Under the patronage of the Central Bank of Bahrain and with strategic partner Tamkeen, the Royal University for Women, in collaboration with its strategic partner, West Virginia University, held the seventh Annual Workshop on Forensic Analytics and Accounting Technology in its premises in Riffa. The workshop was presented by Dr Mark Nigrini from West Virginia University and with the participation of more than 60 participant from across the government and private sector. The workshop highlighted fraud 
prevention and detection as a core business issue. The workshop discussed strong internal controls, technologies such as regular monitoring, effective data analysis, and predicting human behavior that can be used to minimize the losses from fraud and other types of misconduct. Both public and private companies, and government entities witnessed significant benefits and skills such as monitoring, periodic analysis, transaction testing, anomaly detection, unstructured data reviews, and pattern recognition.


